Hon. Louise Arbour
Counsel, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (BLG)

1000 De La Gauchetière Steet West

Suite 900

Montreal, Quebec   H3B 5H4
Dear Madam Arbour,

I was delighted and grateful to learn that United Nations Secretary-General Antonio Guterres recently appointed you Special Representative for International Migration.  This appointment is well-deserved and bodes well for the international community and for millions of suffering people worldwide.  I assure you of my support and prayer as you undertake the heavy responsibilities of this vital international leadership role.
You have long honoured Canada and the global community through distinguished service on the Court of Appeal for Ontario and the Supreme Court of Canada, and as UN High Commissioner for Human Rights and Chief Prosecutor of the International Criminal Tribunals for the former Yugoslavia and Rwanda.  You were also strongly committed to preventing deadly conflict and promoting peace as president and chief executive officer of the International Crisis Group from 2009 to 2014.  

With large movements of refugees and migrants globally, there has never been a more critical time for the kind of knowledge, experience and commitment you bring to your new leadership role.  I offer you my heartfelt thanks and congratulations.   

Sincerely,

(Name) _______________________________ (Date) _______________________

(Address)  __________________________________________________________

(Signature) _________________________________________________________
